
 

Memorandum 
 
To: Deans, Associate Deans, and Department Chairs 
 
From: Dr. Angie Cartwright, Assistant Vice Provost – Faculty Success 
 
Date: January 17, 2025 
 
RE:  UNT Policy 06.034, Awarding of Posthumous Degrees  - POLICY RETIRED  
 
 
The Office of the Provost, in collaboration with the Faculty Senate and other stakeholders, has 
completed a revision of UNT Policy 06.034, Awarding of Posthumous Degrees. As a result of 
this review, the policy has been retired and converted into a procedure. This action aligns with 
the university’s standard 6-year review process for institutional policies. 
 
Although the specific policy has been retired, the University of North Texas remains committed 
to honoring the academic achievements of our students who meet the requirements for 
posthumous recognition. We assure our community that students who fulfill the established 
criteria will continue to be recognized with the dignity and respect they deserve. Information 
regarding posthumous degrees will soon be available on the Dean of Students website.  
 
This revision, approved by UNT President Harrison Keller, took effect on December 12, 2024.  

Please share this memo with your faculty. If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to 
reach out. 


